
Dear friends and family,                  March 2025

The Lord has been so good, bringing visitors to church through our soulwinning efforts. Some 
 visitors return, and others do not, but everyone hears the simple Gospel message proclaimed. The 
 Lord works in mysterious ways, but the longer I am in the ministry, the more I see that the Lord 
 blesses the faithfulness of His people. Please pray for us, and our church, that we would continue 
 to be faithful, and that we would faint not. 

Quancy, a man from Guyana, South America, recently trusted Christ as his Saviour. What a blessing 
 it is to see people from all over the world trust Christ as their Saviour. We are praying that he will 
 come to church. Please pray that God gets a hold of this man and his family.

Youth group is growing steadily, and the young people are hearing the Gospel. A couple of weeks 
 ago, I taught on David and Goliath, thinking they could probably tell me the story, but to my 
 surprise, most expressed that they knew very little bit about that basic Bible story. Most of the kids 
 in our youth group do not attend our church. I don’t believe that they attend any church of any 
 kind, but for various reasons, they do not come to ours. Please pray for them that their eyes would 
 be opened to the truth of the Gospel, and that they would believe on the Lord Jesus Christ and be  
 saved.

As the days are warming up, and it’s getting harder to be outside, our kids’ “summer vacation” is 
 coming to an end. Abby will be starting 7th grade. Emily has taken a liking to piano. Sadie is excited 
 about starting 3rd grade, Ben’s favorite subject is lunch, and Caleb, our youngest, will be starting 
 K5. Please pray for our children as they start this new school year, that they would apply 

themselves to their studies, but first and foremost to developing their own personal relationship 
 with the Lord.  We are also praying that Caleb, our youngest, would be saved as well. He is starting 
 to understand that he is a sinner. We praise the Lord for giving us our children, and that 4 of the 5 
 have trusted Christ as their Saviour at a young age. Our desire is that they would grow to love the 
 Lord, and serve Him better.

Thank you for your faithful prayers and support.
 

In Christ,
Paul, Amy, Abby, Emily, Sadie, Ben, and Caleb Valles
Your missionary to the Turks and Caicos Islands


